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July 24, 2020
Hon. Greta See

Hon. Sarah Parrot

Attorney Examiners

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 E. Broad St., 12th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:
In re Applications of Ohio Power Company to Establish an Expiration for its gridSMART Experimental Tariffs and to Amend its Tariffs, Case Nos. 13-1937-EL-ATA, 17-1234-EL-ATA.

Dear Attorney Examiners See and Parrot:

The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (“OCC”), on behalf of AEP’s 1.2 million residential consumers, advises that it is not filing reply comments. OCC’s position is fully expressed in its initial comments filed on July 10, 2020, and thus, no reply comments are necessary. By declining to file reply comments, OCC is not signaling its support or opposition for any position taken by other parties in their initial comments.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Christopher Healey
Christopher Healey

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

cc: Parties of Record
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